TABLE TOPPER

Safeguarding in AA

This group wants all members, whether new or long-standing, 
to be kept safe while participating in meetings and other AA activities.
We seek to follow the recommendations in our AA Structure Handbook for Great Britain
(The Group, Section 5)

None of us is above the law.
If an issue is within the law, our Traditions apply; 
if outside the law, then contact outside agencies
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NEWCOMER PACK CARD

Safeguarding in AA

Alcoholics Anonymous Great Britain has a policy on safeguarding, which individual groups are recommended to follow. This is to ensure that new and long-standing members alike do not suffer harm from actions by members or non-members while participating in AA activity.

If something feels wrong, it is suggested to discuss the matter with another member, a Group officer, or consult our AA Structure Handbook for GB, (The Group, Section 5) for guidance. 

If the issue is within the law, our Traditions apply; if outside the law, then contact outside agencies.

